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Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Year 10 February / March Mock examinations 

 

Year 10 learners have an opportunity to get some valuable exam practice starting 
Monday 27th February. 
The mock timetable is at the end of this mailing, please note minor changes due to 
the planned strike day on March 2nd. 
Learners must wear full correct school uniform to their exams and bring all 
necessary equipment. (Pens/pencils/ruler plus Mathematical equipment 
Protractor/Pair of compasses/calculator). We are not able to lend any equipment 
in exam venues. 
 

Summer GCSE Examinations 
 
Year 10 learners will be taking some ‘real’ GCSE exams this summer in Science, 
English Literature, Health & Social Care, History and Welsh. The results of these 
exams will form part of their final grades in these subjects, with additional exams 
next summer. It is important that they use this mock practice seriously to help 
prepare for the summer. These mocks will be held in the hall and other formal exam 
venues. 
 
In other subjects, learners will have assessments in class in normal lessons to help 
judge their current progress. 
 
 
. 



 

Y11 Revision Support website  Y11 REVISION SUPPORT site 

 

Whilst this is primarily aimed at Y11 learners, much of its content is valuable now to 

Y10 learners. 

 

This support website contains: 
 Mock exam timetable 
 Summer exam timetables 
 Exam guidance 
 Exam tips and how to revise 
 Subject revision resources 
 GCSE pod 

 
There is a new link to the extra revision lessons that staff have organised both after school and for 
the Easter break which start on February 27th called SUPPORTED AFTER SCHOOL REVISION 
SESSIONS. These will apply to Y10 learners in the subjects they are sitting this summer. 
We will be regularly updating this site with important information. 
 
Attendance 

 
I am sure you understand that one of the best things you can do now is to ensure your child attends 
school every day when they are fit and well and also attends every timetabled lesson. 
The next few weeks are crucial in terms of gaining the best results possible. Please support your 
child by encouraging them to work hard and get organised with their revision programme. 
 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

K Thomas     A James 
 
Miss K Thomas    Mrs A James 

KS4 Leader     Assistant Headteacher 
kthomas@yht.wales    ajames@yht.wales 

  

https://sites.google.com/yht.wales/year11revisiontips/home
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REVISED TIMETABLE  

 
 

 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


